U.S. Department of Labor Office of Public Affairs
Washington, D.C. 20210

Ms. Sara Creighton oct 13 017
American Oversight

1030 15t Street, NW, Suite B255

Washington, DC 20005

Dear Ms. Creighton:
Re: Freedom of Information Act Request No. #841024

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request of September
7,2017, in which you requested information from the Department of Labor concerning
all communications between United Technologies Corporation and Carrier
Corporation from November 8, 2016, to present.

We conducted a search in the Office of Public Affairs, and we failed to identify any
records in our files that are responsive to your request.

Although no records were located during our search, you have the right to appeal a
“no records” response. Your appeal must be received by the Solicitor of Labor within
90 calendar days of the date of this initial denial letter. Address your appeal to the
following office: Solicitor of Labor, Division of Management and Administrative
Legal Services, Room N-2420, U.S. Department of Labor, 200 Constitution Avenue,
NW, Washington, D.C. 20210. Your appeal may also be sent by e-mail to FOIA
Appeal@dol.gov. Appeals submitted to any other address will not be accepted. Your
appeal must state in writing the grounds for the appeal. It should also include a copy
of the original request, the response to your request, and any supporting statement or
arguments. The appeal letter, the envelope, and the e-mail subject line, should be
clearly marked “Freedom of Information Act Appeal.”

If you need any further assistance or would like to discuss any aspect of your request
please do not hesitate to contact Beverly Eaves, FOIA coordinator, Office of Public
Affairs, at 202-693-4654, or the Department of Labor FOIA Public Liaison,

Thomas Hicks, at 202-693-5427.

Sincerely,

S Cotir

Steve Barr
Deputy Assistant Secretary
Office of Public Affairs





